
 

 

 

 

Lower Farm Weekly 
Friday 17th December 2021 

Congratulations to 
everyone for an amazing 
term and well done to 
those who have stood 
out for displaying our 
school values this week. 
 
 

 
Beech Class: 
Whole class for Achievement 
 

Cherry Class: 
Whole class for Achievement 
 

 

Elder Class:  
Ronnie Achievement 
Mollie Achievement and Resilience 
 

Attendance  
For week beginning 13th December:  
Beech Class:  95.8%   
Cherry Class:  99.0%  
Elder Class: 86.8%  
 

Congratulations Cherry class with an 
attendance of 99.0%.      

Beech Class   
Reception have spent a lot of time this half term 
learning and practising their nativity and we 
were so proud when they performed it. They 
were absolutely amazing and such superstars. 
They knew all the words and remembered 
where they needed to go. Well done Beech 
class, what a fabulous first Nativity!  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

Cherry Class                                              
This week has been an extremely busy one and 
I am so proud of all the children in Cherry class 
for their amazing performance in our Christmas 
Nativity! We have also made Christmas tree 
cookies in the classroom!  

Elder Class                                         
Elder class have been learning all about the Jewish 
faith this week. They have really enjoyed learning all 
about Hanukkah and also looking at all the religious 
artifacts. They especially loved the interesting fact of 
eating donuts as part of the celebration!  

                                                                   

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dates for your diary 
Christmas Holidays -              
Monday 20th December - Monday 3rd January 
Tuesday 4th January: INSET Day (children not in 
school) 

Wednesday 5th January: Children  return to 
school for spring term  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

Lower Farm Weekly 
Friday 17th December 2021 

 

‘It’s beginning to look a lot like Christmas’.  
 

Wednesday was Christmas Jumper and Christmas Dinner day 
and the children had a fantastic time. They really enjoyed    
listening to Christmas songs and pulling their crackers. We 
thought all their jumpers were amazing! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

        

                                                                                  

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Lower Farm Academy would like to wish everyone a 

very merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 
 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 


